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I-5 NORTHBOUND RAMP CLOSED JUNE 24-JULY 7 FOR PIPELINE CONSTRUCTION 
 
WOODLAND, CA – WDCWA’s transmission pipeline construction is moving ahead of 
schedule, bumping up a planned two-week closure for the northbound I-5 on/off ramp and 
County Road 22 between the East levee and County Road 117/ River Road. The I-5 ramp is 
expected to be closed from June 24-July 7 (originally scheduled to begin July 16). River Road 
will remain open. Traffic detours will be in place. 
 
The closure will accommodate pipeline construction for WDCWA’s Regional Water Treatment 
Facility (RWTF). Water pipelines will connect the Joint Water Intake on the Sacramento River 
to the RWTF, and from the RWTF to water transmission pipelines in Woodland and Davis.  
 
A construction hotline has been established for general information and to report construction 
related emergencies: (530) 402-7702. Monthly project updates and construction photos are 
posted to www.wdcwa.com/project. 
 

### 
 

The Woodland-Davis Clean Water Agency is a joint powers authority representing the cities of Woodland and Davis, 
and UC Davis. The Agency is responsible for planning, financing and constructing a surface water supply project to 
provide high-quality surface water from the Sacramento River to Woodland, Davis and UC Davis by 2016. The 
primary objectives of the project are to improve water supply reliability, water quality, and help the cities comply with 
increasingly strict water quality regulations. Learn more at www.wdcwa.com. 

 

 


